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July 20, 2011 
 
Reference: FCC ID: B66ACR-PLB-375 
 

Subject: FCC Certification of ACR Electronics 406 MHz PLB, Model PLB-375  

To Whom It May Concern: 

ACR Electronics hereby requests Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Certification of our 
Personal Locator Beacon (PLB) Model PLB-375. 

This application for FCC Certification is made according to Parts 2 and 95 of the FCC Rules and 
Regulations, specifically 47 CFR § 2.1033(c) and 47 CFR § 95.1402. I certify that the data 
submitted with this application are true and correct to the best of my knowledge.  

Your prompt attention is kindly requested and greatly appreciated. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions or if additional information is required. My email address is 
bryan.french@cobham.com and my phone number is 954-862-2135. 

Sincerely, 

 
Bryan French 
Project Manager 

BABT TCB 
Forsyth House, 
Churchfield Road, 
Walton-on-Thames, 
Surrey, 
KT12 2TD 
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